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Proudly serving the Huntsville community at the Captain Trey Wilbourn Model Airplane Field. 

P.O. Box 2163 Huntsville, AL  35804 December 2022 

 
 

Board of Directors 

President 
Bob Templeton       256-479-7378 

Vice-President 
Al Blair       269-277-0879 

Secretary  
Keith Davis        256-557-1411 

Treasurer 
Gene Hauck       256-684-5111 

Newsletter Editor 
Board of Directors (TBD)  

  

Committee Chairmen 

Field Maintenance 
Clint Bestor          besthome@peoplepc.com 

Programs 
Al Blair       269-277-0879 

Public Relations 
Bob Templeton       256-479-7378 

Safety 
Al Blair       269-277-0879 

Web Administrator  
Bob Templeton       256-479-7378 

  

Flight Instructors 

By Appointment: 

John Pieczynski                 256-651-6487 

John Tubb                        401-450-9669 

 

 
 

Hello RC Fans!  
 

The 2023 Board of Directors were all reelected 
at the November meeting. There was a total of 
thirteen votes out of a voting membership of 92. 
 
Due to the board’s lack of availability, the lack of 
business to discuss, and the close proximity to 
Christmas, the December 2022 club meeting 
has been canceled. I hope everyone and their 
loved ones have a wonderful holiday season and 
Santa bestows great flying things under 

everyone’s tree. 😊 
 
 
THANK YOU! 
 
The next club meeting is January 17 at 6pm.  
 
Fly well, fly safe!! 
Bob Templeton 
President – RCRC 
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Meeting minutes for November 15, 2022 

Quorum Present:  Yes_____ No__5___ *All votes will be retaken at the next meeting. 
  

 
1) Called to order:  1755 

2) Old Business  

a. Treasurer Report: Passed 
i. Checking: $3613.69 

ii. Money market: $6224.99 
iii. PayPal: $67.07 
iv. Total: $9905.75 

b. Safety Report: No incidents. Passed 
c. October Meeting Minutes/Newsletter Content: Passed 
d. 2023 Board of Directors Election 

i. All candidates are incumbent and unopposed. 
ii. Bob Templeton – President 

iii. Al Blair – Vice President 
iv. Gene Hauck – Treasurer 
v. Keith Davis – Secretary 

e. Discussion on sharing some unused area at the field with Rocket City Radio 
Controlled Race Club (RC3) will continue next year. 
 

3) New Business 

a. Have a good night! 
 

4) Adjourned: 1815 
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Important Links: 

RCRC Website: 

https://rocketcityrc.com 

 

Direct link to the current weather conditions at the field: 

https://www.wunderground.com/dashboard/pws/KALHUNTS256 

 

FAA Registration: 

https://faadronezone.faa.gov  

 

FAA Recreational Flyer Information, Guidelines, and Policies: 

https://www.faa.gov/uas/recreational_fliers/ 

 

RCRC YouTube: 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCBPcz2UzsCDMR-oAO-PaA4g 

 

Academy of Model Aeronautics:  

https://modelaircraft.org 

 

https://rocketcityrc.com/
https://www.wunderground.com/dashboard/pws/KALHUNTS256
https://faadronezone.faa.gov/
https://www.faa.gov/uas/recreational_fliers/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCBPcz2UzsCDMR-oAO-PaA4g
https://modelaircraft.org/

